
BOARD OF SELECTMEN - May 6, 2013 

The meeting of the Board of Selectmen was posted and held at the Galvin Middle School, 525 
Main Street, Wakefield, MA, with Selectwoman Betsy Sheeran presiding, Selectman Tiziano Doto, 
Selectman Paul R. DiNocco, Selectman Patrick S. Glynn, Selectwoman Phyllis J. Hull and 
Selectwoman Ann McGonigle Santos. Town Administrator Stephen P. Maio and Town Counsel 
Thomas A. Mullen were also present. Selectman Brian E. Falvey was absent. 

Chairwoman Sheeran called the meeting to order at 6:45 p.m. 

Town Administrator Stephen P. Maio presented the Library Union Contract. 
Selectman Doto motioned to approve the Library Union Contract as presented, seconded by 
Selectman DiNocco and so voted. 

Selectman DiNocco motioned to set a Public Hearing on May 29, 2013 at 7:45 p.m. regarding the 
request from Attorney Brian D. McGrail for an All Alcohol License for Sushi Island; for a change in 
Managers from Junji Aoki d/b/a Sushi Island to Sakura Organic Inc.; and to allow an alteration of 
the premises, seconded by Selectman Glynn and so voted. 

At 6:55 p.m. Selectman Doto motioned to adjourn, seconded by Selectman Glynn and so voted. 

Sherri A. Eskenas, Clerk 




